

## MEMORIAL UNIVERSITY OF NEWFOUNDLAND FACULTY ASSOCIATION

Room ER4047 Alexander Murray Building St. John's NF A1B 3X5 Tel: (709)737-8642

TO: All MUNFA Members

FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee

DATE: March 19, 2009

SUBJECT: **CAUT Bargaining Workshop** 

We were pleased with the response to the recent Intellectual Property workshop offered to MUNFA members through the Canadian Association of University Teachers (CAUT). There was a healthy turn out and feedback from attendees was very positive.

We are now planning to avail of looking into the possibility of organizing another workshop offered by CAUT – one focused on collective bargaining. The one-day workshop will present information about the processes and strategies of collective bargaining and will include experiential role play activities. We are sending out this Information Bulletin to determine the degree of interest among MUNFA members to participate in such a workshop.

If you are interested in participating, please let us know by contacting the MUNFA office (ext. 8642 or e-mail: munfa@mun.ca) no later than April 3, 2009. We will then be in contact with further details about dates and times.

## INFORMATION BULLETIN 2008/09:27